
 

 

 

 

8th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

As the region is experiencing inclement weather over the next 48 hours, I thought it would be useful to 

remind you of our inclement weather process.   

 

In the event that severe weather forces the emergency closure of school we will notify the priority one 

contact at our earliest opportunity, via text message, once a full assessment of the site and facilities has 

been undertaken. We will also place a notification on the homepage of the school website. Should the 

school need to close, work will be provided for students via the Teams platform.  

 

Be assured that we will do our upmost to keep the school open and therefore should you receive no 

message please assume the school is open and send your child in as usual.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Your faithfully 

 

Mr Alrded 

Head Teacher 


